
ST. MARY CATHOLIC CHURCH 
Forming Saints for Christ and the Church 

SEPT. 10, 2023 
TWENTY-THIRD 

SUNDY IN  
ORDINARY TIME 

512 North Perkins Street            Rushville            Indiana            46173 

Parish: 765-932-2588      School: 765-932-3639      www.stmaryrush.org 

 

Pilgrimage: Led by our Associate Pastor, Fr. Matthew Perronie, and  accompanied by St. Gabriel Director of 
Faith Formation and Youth Ministry, Melissa Fronckowiak. We will have a unique opportunity for a retreat-like 
pilgrimage to this incredible location. Each day will offer opportunities for personal and group prayer, especially 
the Sacrifice of the Mass and time in Adoration, as well as time for rest and exploration, Eucharistic—Themed 
Spiritual talks, witness opportunities, and, of course meals. Registration Deadline: Monday, September 18. 
Cost: $150 per parishioner. Brochures including info, details and itinerary can be found at each church entrance. 



WELCOME  TO ST. MARY CATHOLIC CHURCH 2 

              Sunday Offerings 
              September 3, 2023 
 
Due to early submission of the September 10 
bulletin, the September 3 Sunday Offering totals 
will be in the September 17 bulletin. 

September Food Pantry Items :  
Ramen Noodles, Hamburger Helper,  
Muffin Mixes, Fresh Garden Produce, 
Annette  Niehoff  and Kevin Banks. 

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA): 
Interested in learning more about our Catholic faith?  
Thinking about becoming Catholic? Then please con-
sider journeying through RCIA at St. Mary’s. Sessions 
are held on Sundays after the 7:30a.m. Flyers are avail-
able at all church entrances or you may contact Fr. 
Matthew at the parish office.   

Mass Time Change:  Starting September 12, 2023, 
St. Mary Catholic Church’s Tuesday evening Mass 
time will change from 6:30p.m. to 6:00p.m.  
Confession from 5:20p.m. - 5:50p.m. 

Well-Read Mom accompanies women (mothers and 
non-mothers) in reading great literature and  spiritual  
classics. We meet at the St. Mary Parish  Office 
(Rectory) to discuss a book a month. Contact Sarah 
Kantor at sharpring18@gmail.com or (765)570-
2845, if interested. First meeting is Sept. 15 at 7p.m. 

Mark Your Calendars!  Our next Women’s Lectio 
Divina is set for Thursday, September 28, at 7p.m. in 
the parish office (rectory). Bring your Bibles and get 
ready to study and discuss God’s word! 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!  Antoinette Harpring - Sept. 12; 
Jeannie Hedrick - Sept. 14; Dale Schwering - Sept. 16. 

Upcoming Marriage: Brevin Runnebohm, son of Tom 
and Brandi Runnebohm, and Kristina Spaeth, daugh-
ter of Bill and Julie Spaeth, will be united in marriage 
on Saturday, September 16, 2023. Congratulations! 

Baptism: Samuel Erastus Hoeing, son of Christopher 
and Ashley (McDaniel) Hoeing, will receive the Sacra-
ment of Baptism on September 17, 2023.  Welcome! 



SEPTEMBER 10, 2023 * TWENTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 3 

 Mass Schedule:   September 11 — 17 

Monday                                        No Mass 
Tuesday               6:00p.m.      + Gus & Clara 
                                                         Niehoff                                                    
Wednesday         8:30a.m. +Clarence & Frances 
                                                   Meer 
                               9:00a.m.      Adoration            
Thursday             8:30a.m.         Ricke Family 
Friday                   8:30a.m.      +Jayne Means 
Saturday              5:30p.m.     +Benno Harpring 
Sunday                 7:30a.m.        St. Mary Church           
                               10:00a.m.    +Kenny Yager 

Servers -  September  16 & 17 
Sat.       5:30p.m.   Allie Hoeing, Jocelyn Schwering 
Sun.      7:30a.m.    Keegan Pavey      
 10:00a.m.  Vada Frazier, Katie Corn, 
                                Kaylee Berkemeier 
Lectors - September 16 & 17 
Sat.         5:30p.m.    John Blankman 
Sun.        7:30a.m.     Regenia Ripberger 
              10:00a.m.    Cassi Miller 
Extra-Ordinary Ministers - Sept. 16 & 17 
Sat.   5:30p.m.     Shelly Bostic, Tom Giesting, 
          1 Needed 
Sun.  7:30a.m.      Ken & Nancy Schroeder, 
                                   Betsy Nigh 
             10:00a.m.     Laura Ash, Melanie Krieger, 
                                   Jane Ariens 
Ushers for September 2023 
Sat.  5:30p.m.  Russ & Linda Jenkins 
Sun. 7:30a.m.  Mike & Blake Mahan 
      10:00a.m.   Gary Hoeing Family 

Money Counters:     
Sept. 11    April Yager, Royanna Eck, 
                 Mary Ann Harpring, Mary Ann Beard 
Sept. 18   Kathy Dean, Susie Case, Robin Land, 
                 Mary Marlatt, Jane Pavey 
Food Pantry: 
Sept. 11  (Restock) Bobby and Laura Spaeth 
Sept. 13   Mary Ann Beard & Annette Niehoff 
Ministers-to-the-Sick     
Sept. 11 Linda Jenkins     Sept. 18  Diane Gordon 

Welcome to St. Mary Parish!  You are invited to call  
the parish office and register to become a part of our  

parish family. 

New Parishioners 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please welcome our newest parishioner, Pam Rader! 
Pam and her husband Garrie have been married for  
28 years. Their daughter, Ashley and her husband Kyle 
Habig live in West Lafayette, Indiana. Pam is our new 
business manager and also works for St. Gabriel and St. 
Bridget as their business manager. She likes to scrapbook 
her family’s memories and off road ride in the Kentucky 
hills. She loves the Catholic faith and in June finished 
“Bible in a Year with Father Mike Schmidt.” She is saving 
her money to go on a pilgrimage to the Holy Land in  
October, 2024. Welcome Pam! 

St. Mary Catholic School is in need of a Music teacher 
and Spanish teacher for one day a week. Contact Pam 
Wells: pwells@stmaryrush.org or 765-932-3639 



Please pray for:  Wanda Adkins,  Patricia (Saxon)  
Banta, Charlene Benson, Mabel Berkemeier, Sister Eileen 
Rose Bonner, Sister Bridget Bonner, Keaton Bower, 
Charles Bright, Patricia (Thorp) Bright, Julie Brown,  
Steve Bruns, Larry Burch, Steve Burch, Mary Lou Carey, 
Benjamin Castro, Colette Connanon, Katy  Curtis, Joe 
Downs, Mike Dugan, Julie (Joyce) Ellis, Brad Ervine, 
Rhonda Figueroa, Maggie Fudge, Bud Garland, Gavin, 
Sam Gettinger, Jacob Goble, Karen Land Graves, Faith 
Sadler Hankins, Greg Harcourt, Todd  Harding, Norb & 
Bernie Harpring, Ashley Heller, Terry  Honaker, Donna 
Hood, Ivan Jahns and Margie Huse Jahns, Larry Johnson, 
Tom Jones, Timothy Joyce, Kim, Martha Knecht,  
Catherine Knueven, Alex Kolb and family, Linda Lair,  
Steve Link, Ted & Toni Locke,  Marti Lukin, Kyle Lux, 
Logan Marlatt, Paul  Marshall, Donny  Martin,  Steve 
Mazelin, Gary  Miller, Monna Miller, Janet Mitchell, 
Brenda Munchel, Kelly Jarman Munchel, Greg Musgrave, 
Mike Neeb, Mark Neuman, Kathy Noone,  Penny   
Owens, Philip Parish, Cinda Pavey, Barbara Proctor, 
Kimmy Raisor, Richard Ralston, Peggy Rich, Gary Riggs, 
Thelma Robbins, Deb Rosfeld, Roger Rosfeld,  Debra 
Sater, Meghan Schultz, Cindy Sever, Jim Scott, Michael 
Shoemaker, Karen Spaeth, Margaret Ann (Roberts) 
Speranza, Ken & Jean Stanley, Jane Swenson, Sue Taylor, 
Joe Thorpe, Gracie Tillison, Tim Tyler, Diana Pavey 
Voiles,  Cathy Wall, Blaine Weber,  Donna Williams, 
Harper Williams, Jack & CarolAnn Woelfel. 
For those proudly serving our country: Matthew 

Conner, Travis Pecar, Kody Griffin.  
Homebound: Harry Delbecq, Jeannie Hedrick, Bill 
Means, Dave Roberts, Sue Servies, Judy Smith 
Residents at The Waters: Mary Barr, Jenny Brown,  
Donna Hood, Tim Meer, Dee Salzmann, Doris Thoman.   

Rev. Dustin Boehm, Pastor 
dboehm@stgabrielconnersville.org   
Rev. Matthew Perronie, Associate Pastor  
mperronie@stgabrielconnersville.org 
Pam Rader, Business Manager 
prader@stgabrielconnersville.org 
Debbie Spaeth, Administrative Assistant 
dspaeth@stmaryrush.org  
Amaranta Kemple, Youth Group/RE Coordinator 

akemple@stmaryrush.org 
Abigail Saxon,  Communications Director 
asaxon@stmaryrush.org 
Pam Wells, Principal  
pwells@stmaryrush.org 
Ashley Busald, School Secretary 
abusald@stmaryrush.org 
 

Parish Office Hours                                          
Monday-Thursday......8:30a.m.- 4:30p.m.    
Friday………………8:30a.m. - Noon 

Our St. Mary Prayer Line 
Regenia Ripberger 765-561-1179                                                                                                      
Lisa Wagoner        812-593-0790 - 765-663-2444   

Parish Council - Chair: Eric Harpring  

Finance Council - Chair: Shawn Adkins 

School Commission - Chair: Sam Gettinger 

Calvary Cemetery - Chair: David Hoeing 
Baptism - Call the parish office for scheduling.  

Reconciliation/Confession 
Saturday…4:30p.m.- 5:15p.m.                                                          
Tuesday…...5:20p.m.5:50p.m. 

Marriage  

Engaged couples must meet with the Pastor to com-
plete initial marriage paperwork at least 9 months  
before the anticipated wedding date and prior to  
making any other arrangements concerning the  
wedding. 

Abortion Alternatives  
Birthline   Mon.-Fri. 317-635-4808     
Option Helpline    24/7    1-800-712-HELP 

National Suicide Prevention Lifeline  
800-273-TALK (8255) 

National Domestic Violence Hotline  
1-800-799-7233 

ST. MARY CATHOLIC CHURCH 
512 North Perkins Street, Rushville, IN 

   Parish: 765-932-2588  †  School: 765-932-3639 
Emergency-Anointing of Sick:  

765-932-2588 Ext. 231 

31 Days of Adoration: St. Gabriel and St. Bridget 
will be hosting 31 Days of Adoration, an event where  
Adoration of Our Lord in the Blessed Sacrament takes 
place nearly every hour, every day, for 31 days at either 
St. Gabriel Catholic Church, Connersville, or St. 
Bridget Catholic Church, Liberty.  31 Days of  
Adoration is from August 13 through September 14. 
To help bring incredible, powerful, and transformation 
grace from over 1,300 of prayer in front of our Lord, 
please join St. Gabriel and St. Bridget in this event! 

MAKING HISTORY: The 1st National Eucharistic 
Congress in 83 years! July 17 - 21, 2024. This is a  
pivotal moment in both American History and the legacy 
of the Catholic Church. Tens of thousands of pilgrims 
are expected. Space is limited. Jesus Christ will be 
there! Will you?  Please complete the brief survey if you 
are interested in attending, not interested in attending 
or not sure. The survey and more information can be 
found on Facebook and Flocknote.  


